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5th November 2020 
Remote Learning – Action required 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
As we prepare for a combination of school based and home learning in the weeks ahead, we are introducing 
Seesaw (http://seesaw.me), a digital learning platform.  This will provide us with a tool to communicate with 
pupils, give feedback and provide a more interactive element to learning.  Pupils will be able to upload their 
work using a range of creative tools – photos, notes, drawings, documents and videos – and capture their 
learning in individual portfolios.  An overview is available at: https://web.seesaw.me/parents.   
  
In order for your child to use Seesaw, the app needs your child’s name in order to be able to associate their 
work - such as photos, documents, videos or voice recordings - with their account. Seesaw only uses this 
information to provide the service and doesn’t advertise, create profiles of students, or share or sell your 
child’s personal information or journal content. You can read more about their strong privacy promises here: 
https://web.seesaw.me/privacy.   
 
We would like to further this sense of community and simulate the classroom by sharing some of the 
children’s learning on Seesaw (through the inbox function).  This will pre-dominantly consist of children’s work 
photos and videos. Under General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR), in order for your child to use Seesaw, 
the school must get your consent. For more information on GDPR, please visit 
https://ec.europa.eu/info/law/law-topic/data-protection/reform/rights-citizens.  
 
We hope your child will enjoy using Seesaw and that it will be a helpful tool in sharing pupil learning.  
As a first step, please copy and paste the text below the line, populate and reply to admin@stanton-st-
quintin.wilts.sch.uk by 5pm on Monday 9th November. 
 
We will then send details of how your child can access the platform next week. 
 
Finally, we would like to thank you all for your ongoing support during these challenging times.  We very much 
appreciate all of the effort that has gone into supporting your child(ren)’s learning whilst juggling other 
demands on your time. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Sarah Matthews 
_________________________________________________________________________________________ 
I give consent for my child, listed below, to use Seesaw for learning activities and their work 
(documents/photos/videos) being shared on Seesaw with other members of the class. 
  
Name of Pupil(s): 
  
Parent Name: 
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